GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF RELIGIOUS AFFAIRS

HAJJ COMPUTER CELL
sk

No. 1(1)HCC-2012 Islamabad, the 27" September, 2012

NOTICE

Saudi Consular, Islamabad has informed to Syed Mushahid
Hussain, Protocol Officer, Ministry of Religious Affairs that the process of
endorsement of Hajj Visa will be closed on 04" October, 2012. Therefore, it
is brought to the notice of all those HGO’s who have not submitted their
MRI Passports to the Ministry/Hajj Directorates for endorsement of Hajj
Visas. They are advised to submit the MRI Passports of their Hujjaj latest by
02" October, 2012 for endorsement of Hajj Visa. In case of failure, the
responsibility for non affixation of visas will be exclusively on the

concerned HGO’s.
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